
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 21, 2017 2:43:13 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:00 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Hugh Girvin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My house in Kincardine was built 40 years ago and is heated by baseboard heaters. At present there is
no natural gas in the area and even if there was it would very costly to upgrade to gas heat, with a
payback time of about 20 years. I have put in a forced air casette under the rebate program from Hydro
One in the hopes that it will moderate my electricity bill . To charge more for delivery in my opinion is a
money grab . More planning and smarter use of the money already collected for delivery should be
looked at rather than immediately hitting the consumer with a rate hike

-- Attachment --
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